
From:           Lindi Patzek    September 29, 2014 2:04:40 PM 
Subject:        21CCCS project 
To:             sfonder @smjconstruction.com 
 
Hi Stan, 
I know that you guys are not fully wrapped up at our facility (126 Wallace Ave, Downingtown), 
but I wrote this up a while ago and wanted to send it over. It was a true pleasure working with 
John and Allen. I'm not sure if you have a spot on your website for customer feedback but feel 
free to use. Also you can feel free to use us as a reference with future jobs. 
 
I worked with John Brooks and Allen Shup on my first building renovation project. I did not 
know how lucky I was to be handed such a great team when the bids were awarded. The project 
was a multi-prime job. Even though the other contractors were not SMJ's subs, Allen and John 
were able to successfully coordinate the other primes without any issues. I feel that they were 
successful due to their extensive knowledge, professionalism, and respect for their work and the 
other contractors. They provided information that helped make the best decision for our school 
saving us money on multiple occasions. John went above and beyond in customer service 
throughout the project. I highly recommend this company and specifically this team for 
building/renovation projects.  
 
Thank you, 
Lindi 
 

Lindi M. Patzek 
21st Century Cyber Charter School 
126 Wallace Avenue, Downingtown, PA 19335 
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